HB 1252 -- REPORTING REQUIREMENTS OF PROSECUTING ATTORNEYS
SPONSOR: West

This bill requires that each prosecuting and circuit attorney's
office share an annual report, by March 1st of each year, with the
Governor and the Attorney General. The report must contain all
aggregate, nonpersonally identifying data, as specified in the
bill, and be made available to the public upon request.

This bill requires the Attorney General to create a statewide
report with the reports received from each prosecuting and circuit

attorney's office. The report will contain information regarding
cases handled by the Attorney General's Office and must be sortable
by offense and jurisdiction. The report will be available to the

public and must be submitted to the Governor, the Speaker of the
House of Representatives, and the President Pro Tem of the Senate.
The Speaker and President Pro Tem must distribute the report to the
chairs of the committees specified in the bill.

This bill is similar to SB 495 (2025).



